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This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 
Suffolk:   Lucas & Max H 

Cotswold:  Mia & Primrose 

Swaledale:  Charlie & Asinat 

Teeswater:  Heidi & David 

Dorset Downs:   Violet & Sebastian 

 

Dalesbred: Alexander & Poppy 

Oxford:  Imogen & Edward 

Cheviot:  Jack & Kelsey 

Herdwick: Callum & Maddie 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

This week’s TT Rockstars have been: 
Teeswater:  Thea 

Dorset Downs:   Ewan 

Dalesbred:  John 

Oxford:   Joseph 

 

Cheviot:  Khadijah 

Herdwick: Rose 

Well done everyone 

All the children have made a 

‘Thank You’ flag for the 

bunting.  Here are some of 

them ! 

Thank you to all of the children in Cheviot Class who 

organised today’s (and Monday’s for Teeswater and 

Oxford Cleases) Non-uniform day.  So far we have 

raised £112 for our bee garden.  A huge thank you al-

so to Creative Gardens in Carleton for their incredible 

donation of £100 worth of plants.  The front 

of school will soon be  beeeeutiful! 



This week at Parish... 

Key Stage 1 visited Holy 

Trinity Church 



We made bunting to say 

‘Thank You’ to everyone 

who helps us. 

Apologies if your child has been 

coming home singing: 

 ‘Football’s Coming Home’.   

We have Mr Harrison to thank for that!!   


